
Village of Ellenville 
Planning Board Commission 

August 18, 2010 
 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 p.m. by Chairman Bowler.  Also Present:  
Commissioners Cafaro, Maizer and Steinhoff.  
 
Also present:  Code Enforcement Officer Brian Schug and Planner Dan Shuster. 
 
Minutes – Motion by Commissioner Steinhoff, seconded by Commissioner 
Cafaro to accept the minutes of July 21, 2010 as presented. 
All in favor - Aye - motion carried 
 
Review of Osterhoudt Mining Application – Present were Karen, Kristen and 
Howard Osterhoudt along with Paul Griggs, Consultant.  Applicants are still 
awaiting a response from NYS Department of Environmental Conservation.   
 
Planner Dan Shuster reviewed with the Osterdhouts and Mr. Griggs his 
memorandum dated August 10, 2010 (see attached) and each comment was 
discussed.  In addition parking and noise from the machinery along with a visual 
study were reviewed.  The Osterhoudts will be providing a drainage detail plan 
and no further action can be taken at this time since we are waiting for the DEC 
comments. 
 
Adjourn – Motion by Commissioner Steinhoff, seconded by Commissioner Maizer 
to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m. 
All in favor - Aye - motion carried 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Noreen Dechon 
Village Clerk 
 


